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The Great Canadian Dueling Pianos with Claude and Simon performed for
a sell-out crowd in June. We caught up with friends and danced like no one
was watching despite tornado warnings, a storm, road construction and
Chanelle and Bella (Claude’s daughters) filling in for Simon.
Thanks for the unforgettable memories!
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This year, our community events raised over
$230,000 for TADH's urgent needs,
demonstrating the generosity and unity of our
supporters. The funds will be used to acquire
essential equipment to improve services,
reflecting our collective commitment to
enhancing community well-being. 
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$ 85,000
Raised!

The 15th Annual John P. Larche
Charity Golf Classic was held in August,
attracting more than 144 golfers at the

Spruce Needles Golf Club. 

cont’d

$ 77,000

Raised!

In October, seven doctors
collaborated with Melissa Kelly
Dance Academy to perfect their

performances. Their goals were to
win the Mirror Ball trophy and raise

funds for essential equipment at
TADH.



Dancing with the Docs
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The Ladies of Harley North East HOG Chapter 9998 raised $1,080 for the
Timmins and District Hospital’s Breast Wellness Centre through their
annual Tim Hop. Dressed in pink, they collected donations while riding to
different Tim Horton locations across multiple towns. 

Share your fundraising ideas with us, give us a call at 705-360-6039. 

UNIQUE COMMUNITY SUPPORT

HELICOPTER PILOT IN THE MAKING

Congratulations to Hospital Foundation
board member Mary Ellen Pauli on her

first paperback! This inspiring story
recounts her journey to becoming a pilot

in 1979, challenging society’s norms.
Growing up in the 1960s, Mary Ellen drew
strength from her mother’s encouraging
words, proving that determination can

help anyone achieve their dreams.

FOUNDATION BOARD NEWS
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GIFTS AT WORK

Our District 50/50 celebrated its fourth
anniversary in September, raising nearly 20
million dollars for medical equipment and
renovations at the Timmins and District
Hospital. These funds ensure high-quality care
for all patients. Here’s a recap of the essential
equipment purchased in 2024:
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LAST WORD


